
G Gunster 

January 10, 2024 

BYE-FILING 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 1/10/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00202-2025 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer's Direct Dial Number: {850) 521-1706 
Writer's E-Mail Address: bkealing@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20240099-EI - Petition for rate increase by Florida Public Utilities Company 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Attached, for electronic filing, on behalf of Florida Public Utilities Company, please find the 
Company's Response to Staff s 24th Set of Data Requests. 

Sincerely, 

Cc: (Service List) 

/ / p::-7------~ · u~~---- --- --
Bet:~(eating , "? ') 
Gunster, Y oakley & stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 

217 South Monroe Street, Suite 601 Tallahassee, FL 32301 p 850.521.1980 f 850.576.0902 Gunster.com 



BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

In re: Petition for rate increase by Florida DOCKET NO. 20240099-EI 
Public Utilities Company. 

FPUC'S RESPONSES TO STAFF'S TWENTY FOURTH SET OF DATA REQUESTS 

1. Refenfog to response No. 12 in Staffs Third Data Request filed in October 2024, the 

response states that the large industrial standby tariff customer to be moved to the GSLD- 1 

tariff has questions regarding the move and that the Company is working through the process 

of providing infmmation to the customer. Please provide an update regarding the ctment 

status of the process of moving the customer to the GSLD-1 tariff and if the customer's 

concerns have been addressed. 

Company Response: 

There have been several conversations with the customer regarding the move from the 

Standby tariff to the GSLD-1 tariff as part of this rate proceeding. The GSLD-1 tariff will 

reduce the demand charge and provide a financial benefit to the customer. The customer 

is in favor of this change. At this time, we believe all the customer's outstanding questions 

regarding the GSLD-1 tariff have been answered. 



Docket No. 20240099-EI 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing has been furnished by 
Electronic Mail to the following paities ofrecord this 10th day of Januai·y, 2025: 

Suzanne Brownless 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Michelle Napier 
Florida Public Utilities Company 
1635 Meathe Drive 
West Palm Beach FL 33411 

Walt Trierweiler/P. Christensen/ Charles 
Rehwinkel/Mary Wessling/Octavio 
Ponce/ Austin Watrous 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 W. Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 
Trierweiler. Walt@leg.state.fi. us 
Wessling.Mary(a)leg.state. fl. us 
Rehwinkel. Charles(cil,leg.state. fl. us 
Christensen.pattv((uleg.state. fl. us 
Ponce.octavio@leg.state.fl.us 
Watrous.austin(cz)leg.state.fl. us 

Beth Keating 
Gunster, Y oakley & Stewait, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 

21Page 




